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Issue 145, 6th April 2023 

Weekly Wrap-Up Newsletter   

The weekly wrap- up newsletter is a platform to  link and update staff and project stakeholders on the hap-

penings in all Project Implementation Units (PIUs) and Project Management Unit (PMU) on the progress of  

projects CAUSE implemented in various communities  of Honiara, Guadalcanal (areas outside of town      

boundary), Auki, Gizo, Noro and Munda. CAUSE is Financed by Australia Government and the World Bank 

 

The phase two of the improvement at the Children's Park in Rove is progressing well. Concrete slabing of the last 

section of the seawall protection is set for next week. Full completion of the project is expected by the end of this 

month.  

Progress of Children's Park Improvement  

Prince Valley Footpath to complete soon 

Work on the last section of the Prince Valley concrete road is expected to com-

plete next week.  

Progress of Honiara High School footpath  

The construction of the final 50 meters section of the school footpath is 

expected to complete next week. 



News/ Announcements. 

1. Work on the Kongulai Water Treatment Plant is expected to pick up this week. This was clarified by the Solomon Water Authority Chief Executive Officer 

(CEO) in a press conference this week.  

2. Australia’s SBD1.65 billion infrastructure partnership with Solomon Islands has delivered its  third industry training to support local industry winning more 
work and delivering better quality infrastructure. Last week local construction companies developed Gender Equality, Disability and Social  Inclusion 
(GEDSI) policies for their workplaces – with the message that the inclusion of  women and people with disabilities in infrastructure was both fair and good 

for business.  

3. Friday 7th (Good Friday) and Monday 10th (Easter Monday) April 2023 are declared public holidays in SI. CAUSE PMU and PIUs will reopen again on 

Tuesday 11th April.  

Work on Burinasi concrete road in Auki is progressing well. This week team is 

working on the pavement and drainage system. After this, team will continue on 

the next lane.  

Auki –Burinasi concrete road progress.  

Noro school Footpath to complete soon 

The Noro primary school footpath is in the final completion stage.  

Restoration and maintenance of unsealed feeder roads in Honiara is on-

going.   

Road restoration in Kola - Mataniko 

Shoreline wall stones arrived 

Stones for the provincial shoreline wall at mile 6 in Gizo has arrived. Next 

week team will work on the protection wall.  


